
 
 
Transphorm Inc. 75 Castilian Drive, Goleta, CA 93117  805-456-1300 

October 06, 2021 
 

   
Product Information Letter 

  
Dear Customer,  
 
Transphorm Inc. wishes to advise you that we intend to discontinue the evaluation kits listed below. As we 
continue to evolve our technology, we also do so with our evaluation platforms. You are receiving this 
notification as our records indicate that you have either purchased or submitted technical inquiries 
regarding one or more of the listed products.  
 

End-of-Life Products with Recommended Replacement Parts 
Discontinued Part Replacement Part 

TDTTP4000W066B-KIT TDTTP4000W066C-KIT (in production) 
TDTTP2500P100-KIT TDTTP2500B066B-KIT (November 2021) 
TDINV3500P100-KIT TBD in 2022 
TDHBG2500P100-KIT TBD in 2022 

 
Our intent is to work with customers to meet all existing obligations, i.e., all existing orders will be filled. All 
Kit information will continue to reside on the website for the customers benefit.  
 
We thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact your Transphorm salesperson. 
 
Regards, 
Philip Zuk 
Senior Vice President, Technical Marketing and Business Development 
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